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MUNICIPAL HOSTS THIRD IDP REPRESENTATIVE FORUM

The Lephalale Local Municipality held its third Integrated Development Forum (IDP) 
on 24 March 2025 at the Mogol Function Hall, marking a significant step in shaping 
the municipality's future. 

Acting Mayor Cllr Ratah Modiba warmly welcomed stakeholders, emphasizing the 
importance of participation in guiding the municipality toward a brighter future.

During the session newly appointed manager IDP, Mr William Mawela, presented a 
comprehensive overview of the municipality, highlighting its key priorities, resolutions
from strategic planning session, and key performance areas (KPAs) with action plans
for implementation.

The gathering serves as a vital platform for community members to stay informed 
about planned projects in their areas. 

This ensures that residents are aware of upcoming developments and can provide 
valuable input, fostering a sense of ownership and inclusivity.
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